
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: Cassie Copeccope@thestate.com

Date: 6/10/2015 5:22:28 PM
Subject: Quote

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "The governor said yesterday that it is 
irresponsible for the legislature to not pass a budget by the new fiscal year - if they aren't doing so to 
play political games with our transportation system, that's even worse."
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